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We had another fun-filled February here at Massey Springs! We kicked off the
month with our Lunch Bunch outing to Olive Garden and wrapped it up with
our monthly potluck, where we had a wonderful time socializing, as always.

This month, we also introduced something new: a monthly bingo game! If
you’d like to join us, please refer to the upcoming events section of this

newsletter for the date, time, and location. We hope to see you there! If there
are any of our Assisted Living Outings you would like to join, give me a call and

if there is room on the bus or you want to meet us there, you are more than
welcome!

We are excited to introduce the newest member of
the Massey Springs family! Please join us in

welcoming Aniston Nicole Goodman. Aniston was
born on February 8, 2025, at 4:48 AM, weighing 7
pounds 9 ounces and measuring 20 inches long.

Congratulations to the proud parents: Luke & Kayla
Goodman!



Resident Spotlight : William Neel 

Emaii:
Demetria@masseyspringssrliving.com

Phone: 270-842-0004

Contact Info

March 7, 10am:  AL Men’s Group Outing to
Southern  Lanes
March 10, 2pm: AL Meijer Outing
March 11 & 25, 3pm: Singing Seniors in AL
Dining Room 
March 12, 10:45am: Villa Lunch Bunch
Outing to
March 13, 2pm: Just Friends
performance/ Happy Hour in AL dining
room 
March 17: Wear Green! St. Patrick’s Day
March 18, 2pm : Assisted Living Women’s
group outing/Mall
March 20, 3pm: Villa Bingo in the
Clubhouse
March 27, 4pm: Villa Potluck

March 11: Pat McNeely
March 20: Charles Rogers

March 31: Linda Talley

BirthdaysUpcoming Events

Mr. William Neel was born on May 21, 1951, in Louisville, Kentucky. He does
not have any children. Mr. Neel has a passion for visiting the library,

attending movies, and enjoying performances at the Capital Arts Theatre.
Additionally, he values staying active through regular exercise.

A resident of Massey Springs for several years, Mr. Neel particularly enjoys
the vibrant social atmosphere, which allows him to connect with a variety

of people.

We will be onboarding podiatry
services. If you would like more
information or are interested in
receiving these services, please

contact Alyson at the front desk. We
are requesting a count of those who

would like to participate, so please let
her know if you are interested.


